
SUN CITY GRAND POKER CLUB 

 

Board Meeting 

Monday, March 21, 2011 

 

In Attendance:  Gene Trinks, Jerry Zickert, Haydee LaBreche, Sandy Sirull, Mark Thibaudeau, 

Sal Politi, and Bob Hink 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

As of 3/21/2011, we have $958.18 in our checking account and $3004.19 in our savings account. 

 

Picnic: 

Addition to the menu for the picnic:  veggie burgers 

The price per person is $12.75, the additional .75 cents for the ice cream. 

Sal will purchase the soda and water:  4 packs of regular sodas, 16 of diet sodas and 3 cases of 

water.  Some will be used for pizza nights on March 31 and April 6. 

 

The Club will spend $50 on prizes by donating a $20 free entry coupon for a Tuesday night 

tournament, and three (3) $10 free entry coupons for any Thursday night tournaments. 

 

Free Roll Tournament on April 1: 

The last date for playing tournaments in order to qualify for the free roll has been extended to 

Thursday, March 31.  Gene will send out a notice of the change to the membership. 

 

Pizza Nights: 

Deno’s will supply pizza on Thursday, March 31. 

Hungry Howie’s will supply pizza on Wednesday, April 6. 

 

Poker Lessons: 

The lessons have been going extremely well.  The last one will be March 22.  This group of 

newcomers will have their own private tournament Tuesday, March 29, with registration starting 

at 3:00 p.m. and play starting at 3:15 p.m.  Jerry will send out a message to the group. 

 

Guests: 

It was suggested that guests of members be allowed to play more than three times a year provided 

they pay $3 for each subsequent day of play.  Gene will check with Gina Worth on CAM rules 

regarding this change. 

 

Sign-in on tournament days: 

Starting tomorrow, March 22, in order to alleviate the congestion we are presently having at the 

sign-in table, players will be directed to go to the rear of the poker room to sign in with their 

CAM card, pay the evening’s fees, and receive a seat card.  They will then proceed to the front of 

the room and, by showing their seat card, will then get their chips. This should run more smoothly 

and cause less confusion. 

 

Next Board Meeting will be Wednesday, April 13, at NOON, 

 
Submitted by Haydee LaBreche, Secretary 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


